
WESTERN REGIONAL HERDING REPORT

Have received the results of the 2022 Western Herding Regional.  Congratulations to all!!    Janie

BTW, please extend a huge “thank you” to Linda Ward and her committee for doing a great job

with this project for the CCA and the herding committee in the Northwest of the USA.

Below you will find the Financials from Mike Esch, Treasurer regarding the closing of this event

and his report and success of the event on our behalf.

CCA Western Herding Regional - Final P&L

Income

Entry income $3,985.00

Trophy donations $1,045.00

Total income $5,030.00

Expenses

AKC recording fees $308.00

Food $132.64

Judges’ expenses $1,228.92
Show application
fees $140.00

Site expenses $2,275.00

Supplies and Postage $39.01

Trial Secretary $360.87

Trophies $398.71

Total expenses $4,883.15

Total income/Loss $146.85



REPORT FOR CCA ON WESTERN REGIONAL HERDING

Date: October 01, 2022

To: Board of Directors

Collie Club of America

From: Mike Esch, Treasurer

Ref: 2022 Western Herding Regional

The 2022 Western Regional Herding trials enjoyed another solid financial performance. This

event has been steadily growing in profitability since 2017. This was the only Regional Herding

event in 2022.

In summary, the Western Regional, under the guidance of Linda Ward, had a gain of $146.85.

This is a reduction from prior years driven by the need this year to buy new ribbons/rosettes

versus using up unused rosette inventory from prior years.  2021 had a gain of $1,326.20 versus a

gain of $1,187.78 in 2020, $441.57 in 2019, $654.88 in 2018 and $388.86 in 2017.

A job well done by all. Congratulations!

Regards,

Mike


